
Our Values: Teamwork, Honesty, Self-

belief, Determination, Passion and 

Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

Home Learning 

At parents evening, lots of feedback was 

given about seesaw learning. Therefore, I 

have ordered home learning books for each 

child. The children were spoken to Tuesday 

about the change and what is expected. 

The same deadlines as before apply- book 

given out Friday, expected in the following 

Thursday. The books should stay in good 

condition and presentable. 

 

PE Days 

Tuesday afternoon 

Wednesday (Forest School) 

Thursday morning 

 

DATES 

8th December- Carol Concert Rehearsal 

(during school hours) 

11th December- Carol Concert 

11th December- PTFA Winter Wonderland  

13th December- Panto Trip 

14th December- Christmas jumper and dinner 

day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR LEARNER 

Star learner has been awarded to Connor. 

He transformed our very boring, simple 

sentences into to fabulous extended ones. 

Well done, Connor 
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Assessment Week 

This week the children completed their first 

set of Year 3 assessments. They had another 

STAR test to see progress made from the 

start of Year 3, and if their ranges changed. 

They had two maths papers: arithmetic and 

reasoning. Lastly, they had a writing 

assessment. Well done to all of the children 

for trying their best. 
 

New Topics 

We have made good progress towards our new 

units of learning. In English, we have been turning 

boring, simple sentences into amazingly 

expanded/detailed ones. We have included 

adjectives and prepositions. They all relate to our 

magical book Leon and the Place Between. 

 

On the note of magic, we have started to develop 

our DT study pages. We will be making a pop-up 

element for the book we are reading in English. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 


